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So ends a week which none of us could ever have anticipated. Like so many others I am sure, I continue to reel 
from the way in which our school community has been separated, thank goodness for modern technology which is 
enabling us to maintain virtual contact! 
We have had a handful of children of critical workers in school this week with just a very few members of staff. The 
children have completed the work set by the class teachers which I know many of you have been working on at 
home. Joe Wicks’ 9am session (broadcast on YouTube) has been a good way to start the day for many of our 
families and staff! Do keep up with this – feel free to send photos/videos or add to the thread on the school 
facebook page! 
 

Helen Comfort 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 30th March 2020 
 

Monday 30th onwards – listen to David Walliams reading aloud at 11.00am every day 
Monday 30th onwards – log on to purple mash and complete the 2do tasks.  Passwords have been stuck in orange 
books for    children – please e-mail me if you are unable to find yours. 
 Thursday 2nd April – beginning of Easter Holiday. 
 

 
 
                                                               
 

 
 
                                               
                                                
 
                                              

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

 

 

Hello Class 3, 

I am hoping you are all well and staying safe.  Like you, I am missing everyone as well as our daily routines.  I have 

been keeping busy when not working, with walking Rufus and reading the brilliant ‘Varjak Paw’ by SF Said.  It is one 

of the recommended reads for Year 3 and I can highly recommend it if you are able to get any deliveries.  Some of 

you have e-mailed me with pieces of work or photos.  Please do use the class email address to keep in touch or ask 

questions.  I am more than happy to read and respond to the children!  It is important that we keep connecting 

with people.  Next week your learning will be based around being outside in your garden!               Mrs Louisa Wallis 

Message from the Class 3 Teacher 

 

 

Please don’t let home learning cause stress or 

disharmony in your family – protecting 

everyone’s wellbeing is more important than 

anything else at the moment. Be realistic about 

how much time you or your child can spend on 

this at the moment – make the most of the lovely 

weather and get out into the garden! 

 

 

Class e-mail: c.class3@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

Read, play games, and hang out with Dr. Seuss 

www.seussville.com 

Crafts, activities, mazes, dot to dot (mindfulness) 

www.allkidsnetwork.com 

David Walliams live stories at 11.00am: 

www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses 

 

Well Being Useful Weblinks 
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